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Dear parent/carer 
 
 
Re: Transgender Awareness Week 2023 
 
On Wednesday 15th November children in years 5 and 6 will be taking part in a Transgender 
Awareness workshop as part of our work in school around diversity and inclusion.  
 
Under the Equality Act 2010 sex and sexual reassignment are protected characteristics and as a 
school we have a duty to discuss this with children in an age appropriate and sensitive way. 
 
This workshop will be delivered by myself and other members of staff. 
 
If you would like a copy of the presentation prior to the workshop taking place, please email 
S.Silverwood@smat.org.uk and I will send you a copy. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
 
Mr S Silverwood 
Head Teacher 
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